
SPACE NEEDS COMMITTEE MINUTES 

AUGUST 2, 2021 

 

1) Meeting started at 6:46 pm.  

2) Those present Mike Riess (chair ),John Hilson ( vice chair ),Jack Sheehan ( secretary ),Paul Hazelton ( 

select board representative ), Carole Binder ( member ), Audrey Johnson ( member ), Bob Brooks ( 

member ), and John Blair via phone ( member ), Richard James ( alt select board rep ). 

3) Reviewed and approved the August minutes. 

4) John Hilson reported that the newsletter article is now posted on the town website,and many thanks 

to John. 

5) Paul Hazelton shared a powerpoint presentation demonstrating how a library / meeting hall could 

easily fit on the one acre lot site of the old fire station including parking as well ,and many thanks to 

Paul. 

6)  Mike Riess will have an exploration conversation with CC , and many thanks to Mike. 

7) Our next scheduled meeting is September 7, at 6:30 pm. 

8) Adjourned at 7:54 pm. 

9) Respectfully submitted, 

     Jack Sheehan  

 


